
 
Effective 1 October 2020 
  
We recently communicated changes regarding the ‘recording of living expenses’. We are now 
updating the HEM tables within our servicing calculator on Thursday, 1 October 2020. 
 
The existing HEM values will apply for new and inflight applications submitted prior to 1 October 
2020. From 1 October 2020 the updated HEM values apply. 
 
Where an existing pre-approval, conditional or unconditional approval expires and requires re-
assessment from 1 October 2020, the updated HEM values will apply. 
 
We periodically review the HEM values to ensure we continue to lend responsibly. 
 
 
Any questions please let me know. 

 
Emily Dransfield | AMP Bank | Mortgage Product Team | Product Manager – New Business 

 
 
This email message and any accompanying attachments may contain information that is confidential and is subject to legal 
privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If 
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in 
this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the 
views of AMP. Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. 

 


